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Glen Iris, 

VIC   
 

25th June 2024 
 

I, Susan Catherine Booth of the above address, object to the Victorian Federal redistribution 
and the abolition of the Federal seat of Higgins. 
 
Higgins is proud of its history as a seat of prominent leaders – previous Prime 
Ministers and Treasurers, and as locals we want one strong advocate– not have our 
representation divided amongst five Federal Members of Parliament. 
 
Abolishing Higgins will fragment our community’s representation in Canberra.  It is 
astonishing to me that such a decision can, and has been made without any 
consultation with the local electorate. 
 
 
Regards, 
Susan Booth 
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